

Tender Donations Update No. 1

Dear Club Members,

We are excited to update you on the progress of our new Tender project. Following the recent Tender Forum and the invaluable feedback received from many of you, our dedicated volunteer team, in collaboration with Club Management, has been diligently reviewing the specifications for the new vessel.

Refinement of Specifications:

After thorough consideration, we have refined the specification for the new boat. The passenger capacity has been adjusted from 12 to 9 persons. While this may result in some queuing for Tender Services during peak times, it allows us to explore a broader range of potential suppliers and investigate potential cost savings associated with a smaller vessel. We continue to work on finalizing the specifications before moving to the tendering process.

Donations Update:

We are pleased to report that donations for the new boat are steadily increasing, with over £18,000 now raised. Additionally, we are in discussions with HISTT, which may result in further funding soon. Remember, if each adult member contributes £100, we will easily surpass our fundraising goal to complete the purchase!

Stay Informed and Support:

To view the detailed report or watch the video from the recent Tender Forum, please visit the Club Website. You can also make your donations online through the website; https://www.hisc.co.uk/new-tenderferry-donations/

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm for this important project. Your contributions are making a significant difference, and we look forward to keeping you updated on our progress.

Best regards,

Tender Working Group